

From:

Memorandum

6300 Georgetown Pike McLean, VA 22101-2296

Subject: ACTION: Close Out of TPF-5(069) – Core Program

Services for a Highway Research, Development, and

Technology Program

Debra S. Elston Pobra Elston

Director, Office of Corporate Research, Technology,

And Innovation Management

Date: August 27, 2012

Reply to HRTM-1

Attn. of: (J.Landolt, 33146)

To: Division Administrators

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that all of the activities for TPF-5(069) – Core Program Services for a Highway Research, Development, and Technology Program – have been completed and the financial records reconciled. TPF-5(069) is now officially closed. Please notify your State DOT of this action.

Should you have any questions regarding the results of the funding reconciliation, please contact Morten Sorensen, Director of Finance, at morten.sorensen@dot.gov.

I appreciate your contribution to advancing transportation technology through this research program. You may contact Jean Landolt, Office of Corporate Research, Technology, and Innovation Management (HRTM-1) at (202) 493-3146 if you have any questions.

